
                                                                                                                                          

                                                                                   

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please ensure your child/ren are wearing correct school uniform as shown below. 

The vast majority of pupils are wearing correct uniform and are dressed smartly.  By all 

pupils wearing the correct uniform it will appear fairer for all pupils and create more 

consistency. Wearing uniform gives children a sense of pride. 

All children 

 Grey trousers/shorts/skirts/pinafore 

 Jade polo shirt (preferably with school logo) 

 Green check summer dresses 

 Navy sweatshirt/jumper/cardigan (preferably with school logo) 

 Socks - Grey/Black/White 

 Tights – Grey 

PE Kits 

 Navy Blue shorts/cycling shorts 

 Plain white t-shirt (not polo shirt) 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Kind regards, 

D.Milford 

Mrs D Milford 

Headteacher 

 


